
 

P7 Transition Information 

session 
 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to family members of our 

primary 7 pupils to our first Virtual Information session. 

The session aims to help prepare your child for their transition onto 

High school. 

You will get to meet a number of staff members including one of 

Depute Head Teachers, Pupil Support, Support for Learning staff, 

School Captains, Education Psychologist and S1 pupils. There is also an 

opportunity for you to submit questions, which we will answer as part 

of the session. 

 

There are two dates/times to choose from Thursday 11 Feb 11am or 

Wednesday 17 Feb 6pm. Please sign up using the form below. Once 

registered we will email joining information one week prior to the 

event. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0K

VQTctawUZKeRAhA2ga1RFqrpIbgQu7tVUMFhBUldWVkFWQVVX

UE43TFJHWjNXQlFRSC4u 

 

If you are having any difficulty in submitting the form please email Mrs 

Sandra Gilfillan (DHT) gw07gilfillansandra@glow.sch.uk 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 
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